
Janet Klug, Chair  
Citizens' Stamp Advisory Committee  
475 L’Enfant Plaza SW, Room 3300  
Washington, DC 20260-3501  

Dear Chairwoman Klug:  

I have been a member of Disabled American Veterans (DAV) since         . The services provided 
to me by DAV have facilitated my ability to live a more productive life. DAV has helped me  

DAV has been instrumental in my life. Without the help I received from DAV, I could not have 

In 2020, DAV will celebrate its 100th anniversary. I urge you and the entire committee to 
consider commemorating this milestone with a stamp honoring all that it does for veterans, their 
families, and survivors. This is a small but memorable gesture honoring the men and women 
who served our nation and who are members of this great organization. 

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter and for your anticipated favorable 
response. 

Sincerely,  
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